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To whom it may concern,

I would like to send an email to let you know I oppose HB 3063. For
as strongly as we advocate for freedom for other various groups, I am
astounded that it is even a consideration that the right to choose to
vaccinate or delay vaccinations might be taken from us. I believe all
Oregonians should have the choice to determine when and how to
vaccinate their children. We should be trusted that we want what is
best for our children, and if we have done our research and have
reasons for withholding or delaying vaccinations, this should be the
parents right to choose. A one size fits all schedule and timeline of
vaccines simply does not work for everyone. I believe a lot of fear
has been generated with the recent cases of measles in Washington
and Oregon, and fear-based decisions should not be taken lightly.

My daughter suffers from developmental delays; I believe there is a high probability that this
is the direct result of receiving vaccinations too early in her life.

Please don’t pass this bill. Allow Oregonians the right to freedom in
our health choices just as we have in every other Area of our lives.

Thank you for your time,

Kate Hiester
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